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W.K. KELLOGG AIRPORT 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

Date:  May 4, 2018   

To:  Chris Huff, Purchasing Agent 

From:  Lawrence Bowron, Transportation Director 

Subject:  Taxiway C Reconstruction – Phase 2 

 

This memo is in reference to awarding the contract for the reconstruction of taxiway C, phase 2 at 

the City’s W.K. Kellogg Airport.  The scope of work for this project includes the reconstruction of 

taxiway C from Duncan Aviation to the approach end of runway 5L, new LED taxiway lighting, 

expansion of the taxiway C ground engine run-up area and the installation of a blast fence. 

 

After reviewing the bids and receiving a recommendation to award from Mead & Hunt I concur 

that the award should be made to the low bidder, Hoffman Brothers, Inc.  Funds for this project 

have been approved by the Battle Creek TIFA Board and are available in 580.20.5381.801.010, 

project code APPORT-TXWYC-CONST. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information please call me at extension 2632.  And 

once again, thank you for the continued support of the WK Kellogg Airport! 
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